From: Jane Wilson <jwkayakmaniac5@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 1:08 PM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Sunriver Recycling proposal.

[You don't often get email from jwkayakmaniac5@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Mr. Centola,

My husband, Robert Wilson, and | have owned 3 Eagle Cap Lane in Sunriver since 1988 and have been full time residents
for eight years. We oppose universal side yard recycling. The existing recycling center is adequate for our needs. Yes,
admittedly sometimes it is messy but since | typically spend only 5-10 minutes there at most twice a month it is not a
problem. | particularly like the containers for corrugated cardboard. Will that be included in the commingle category? If
so do we have to cut it into small pieces to fit into the commingle container? That would be a nuisance. Thank you for
considering our opinion.

Jane Wilson

Sent from my iPad



